
Cancellation 

Of Condo II EAS Alarm Inspections 

 

 

The Condo II EAS Alarm Inspections scheduled for this week 

(Tues. April 20th- Thurs. April 22nd) have been CANCELLED due 

to staffing issues. They will be rescheduled so please look in 

your May Gazette for the new dates. 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

Stay Safe and have a Great Day! 


